
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 President’s Message 

 
All HHEPC Members, 
 
I am not sure about everyone else, but one good snow/ice storm is more than enough for me.  I hope 
everyone is staying safe and warm!  I personally am already looking forward to Spring and Summer. 
 
The Board of Directors are making it a goal to increase our membership this year so if you have any 
individuals in mind to join please do not hesitate to reach out to them or let us know their contact 
information and we would love to reach out to them directly.   
 
Our February meeting is on Thursday the 25th. We will send out a zoom invite the day before the 
event. This seminar is presented by Gary McCall and Paula Goodhew with German American. Their 
topic is Life Viatical Settlements and the Benefits of Reviewing Existing Policies. This is a one hour 
event and ce is pending. You may register for this event by clicking here. 
 
Just a reminder (again)…Your 2020/2021 Membership Renewal Notice is now due. If you haven’t 
already done so, please take a few minutes to complete the Membership Renewal form at 
https://www.hhepc.org/members/renewal. 
 
As we move forward I would encourage you to reach out to any of the board members by phone, 
email or in person and let us know how we might be able to improve the HHEPC in the upcoming 
year. 
 
Hope to see everyone at the February meeting on Zoom! 
 
Erin Martoglio 
President 
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